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May 6, 2025

Dear Members and friends, 

Welcome to Our June Quarterly in Grand Rapids. We are thrilled to have our June 
gathering in the thriving city of Grand Rapids, Michigan. This event gives us an 
opportunity for us to come together, reflect on our progress, share insights, and 
strengthen our connections as we move forward. Our mother church “The Spiritualist 
First Church of Truth” 127 Meerse Street in Grand Rapids, offers a wonderful backdrop 
for collaboration and inspiration, and we are excited to see each of you there. 

This quarter is expected to be productive, and as always, our schedule is busy. We will 
kick off Saturday morning with Spirit Messages at 9 AM. I am still in the process of 
gathering details about workshops, meals, pricing, and scheduling. Once we have all that 
information, we will send out a memo to keep you informed.

Reverend Cathy will be sending all the necessary details for your hotel stay in Grand 
Rapids. If you’re arriving on Friday, I’ll be leading a workshop sponsored by the Church 
of Truth. Please note that this is not an ISA workshop or function - it is solely organized 
by the Church of Truth.

We encourage each of you to share any workshop ideas, special events for the quarterlies,
or thoughts on upcoming trips that would enhance the spiritual essence of our 
organization. If you have something in mind, please submit your proposals to Rev. 
Thomas, Rev. Cathy, or me. Our goal is to provide enriching educational experiences that
align with your interests, and your feedback plays a vital role in shaping these 
opportunities.

You can reach us at the following email addresses:

Rev. Thomas - education@independentspiritualists.com
Rev. Cathy  -    secretary@independentspiritualists.com
Rev. Mahala – president@independentspiritualists.com

We look forward to an exciting and enriching experience together.
Have a safe journey to Grand Rapids.

May the Angels Bless and Keep you always,
Rev. Mahala D. Bacon, President
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